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June 3, 2011

Dear Home-Study Family,

As a result of your input from the recent online survey and the community forum, we believe
there is significant interest in an home-study program offered here in Woodland.

Having taken your recommendations, we have outlined what the future “Lewis River Academy”
might offer. Included with this letter, is a brochure introducing Lewis River Academy and the
programs and services we hope to provide. Lewis River Academy will be a tuition-free K-12
program that recognizes and supports family choice education where parents are the first and
most important educators in their children’s lives. Through the academy, families can enjoy the
benefits of being highly involved in their child’s learning while accessing the resources made
available to all public school students in the State.

We hope that you will take some time and review the brochure and contact us at
http://goo.gl/4PF9W. Based on your feedback, we’ll continue to develop a program that can
serve the needs of home-study families in our area.

Thank you for considering Lewis River Academy. We look forward to hearing your thoughts!

Asha Riley
Director of Learning

rileya@woodlandschools.org

(360) 841-2700
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